
 

 

 
        October 1st, 2015 

 
To:   WONCA Europe Member Organisations 
Subject:  WONCA Europe Survey of Migration of GPs within Europe 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The Annual Council Meeting of WONCA Europe in Istanbul will be held on October 22nd, 8.30 – 15.00 
in Lale Hall at Halic Congress Centre.  
 
For this year's national reports, we are collecting information on a specific topic through an online 
survey. It is based on a theme – that is migration of General Practitioners (GPs) and Family Doctors 
(FDs) around Europe. Some European countries experience movement of GPs/FDs in or out of their 
countries. The migration process for GPs /FDs can be complicated by variations in GP training and 
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) across Europe. This brief survey is an important part of 
gathering the necessary information on this topic. 
 
For further information, and to complete the survey, please follow the link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WONCA_Europe_survey_of_migration_of_GPs_within_Europe_2
015  
 
Please ensure there is at least one response sent from your country, by you or by a colleague who can 
respond on this theme. We can accept up to ten responses per country. 
 
Please note that only responses received by midnight on Sunday, 18th October will be included in the 
Report of these country reports. The results of this survey will be announced at the WONCA Europe 
Council Meeting in Istanbul.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to participate in our survey. 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 

  
Prof Job FM Metsemakers     Dr Andrée Rochfort, MICGP 
President WONCA Europe     EQuiP - Representative   

WONCA Europe Secretariat 
Institute for development of Family Medicine 
Poljanski nasip 58, 1000 Ljubljana,Slovenia 

E-mail: barbara.toplek@mf.uni-lj.si / SecretariatEurope@Wonca.net 
Web: www.woncaeurope.org 

Tel: + 386 1 43 86 913 
Fax + 386 1 43 86 910 
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